
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr. Jason Stephan 
MLA - Red Deer South 
503, 4901 48 Street 
Red Deer, AB T4N 6M4 
 
 
May 3, 2019 
 
 
Dear Mr. Stephan: 
 
On behalf of the Board of Trustees of Red Deer Public Schools, I wish to congratulate you on 
your election as MLA for the Red Deer South constituency.  
 
Education helps build the future of our community and is a priority for the citizens of Red 
Deer. We welcome your support for the important role education plays across our 
community. 
 
We appreciate your strong connection to Red Deer Public Schools. Your K to 12 schooling 
took place in our schools and you are a graduate of Lindsay Thurber Comprehensive High 
School. You are also a proud parent with three children attending our schools. We are 
grateful for your strong support and trust in our District.  
 
As our local MLA, we look forward to meeting with you in the near future to share some of the 
opportunities and challenges within Red Deer Public Schools, as well as build a strong 
working relationship with you to support the very best for Pre-K to 12 education in Red Deer 
throughout your term. 
 
Again congratulations on your success. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Bev Manning 
Chair 
Red Deer Public Schools 
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